
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

Rosemary Chiavetta

Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission

October 18,2018

P.O. Box 3265

Harrisburg, PA 17105-3265 AzZQis-ztnoszi

Dear Ms. Chiavetta:

In response to Complaint - C-2018-3005202, against Shane Transport Enterprises LLC, the company 

closed on August 31,2018. Shane Transport maintained insurance coverage with Progressive insurance 

until that date. We have made several attempts to contact the PUC for information on the closing of the 

company, but never received a call back.

We would greatly appreciate the necessary instructions on what is needed by the PUC to close Shane 

Transport Enterprises LLC.

Thank you so much for your attention in this matter.

Sincerelv.

I

President

Shane Transport Enterprises LLC 

375 Wray Large Road 

Jefferson Hills, PA 15025
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cc: David W. Loucks, Chief
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Motor Carrier Enforcement
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